
Welcome to  

Year 8 
  Year 8 students return to school  

on  

 Monday 1st February 2021 
Ms Tenielle Biasetto &  

Ms Loloma Sagote 
Year 8 Advisers 

 
 
We  would like to take the opportunity to inform you about the 2021 academic year: 

   Years 7, 11 & 12 start on Friday 29th  January 

   Years 8,  9 & 10 start  on Monday 1st February 
 

Students are expected to be in full school uniform.  An information sheet about school  
uniform requirements is attached.  
 
In 2021 the behaviour code continues to emphasise the SHARE  and LEARN principles, which are - 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

So that the ‘hardwork’ principle can begin from Day 1, you are invited to purchase (in the 

holidays) the books and equipment required. It is appropriate that all books be covered with 

contact and that title pages are completed on the first page, during the holidays.   
 

Year 8 students continue in teams, however these have been reorganised to take into account 

each students’ learning needs.   
 
 
   
  
 
 Ms Maris Trimmis                          Ms Tenielle Biasetto & Ms Loloma Sagote 
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL                                 YEAR ADVISERS 

 

Safety 

Hardwork 

Appropriate attitude 

Respect, responsibility 

Equipped for the day 

 
In class 

on time 
on task 

in correct uniform 

doing the very best you can 
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Telephone 
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Facsimile 
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